Committee Investigates Disabled Access for New Department of Transportation Headquarters

Chairman Waxman wrote to DOT, GSA, and the developer responsible for the construction of
the new headquarters to request information regarding allegations that the building is not
compliant with requirements concerning accessibility for persons with disabilities.

Documents and Links

- Letter to Secretary of Transportation Peters
- Letter to David Bibb
- Letter to David Jacobs
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